Melbourne FI Grand Prix re-scheduled

You will have no doubt heard that the F1 Australian Grand Prix, scheduled for
March this year, has been rescheduled to run in mid November this year.

Should the F1 Grand Prix Corporation revert to the ‘normal’ schedule in 2022, we
will be involved in catering activities twice in the 2021-2022 Rotary Year.

The following email was received from the Grand Prix Motorsport Coordinator last
Wednesday.

“Hi Jim
Thanks for the email. | was meaning to email you this morning.

We are definitely getting used to going over little speed humps on our way to
organising the Grand Prix events! We definitely see it as a positive that the Victorian
Government is willing to support us for an event later in the year. As you would’ve
picked up in our first Zoom meeting, it was going to be a really difficult task to get an
event to happen in March.

I think we should also postpone our next Zoom meeting until the second half of the
year. There will be a lot of developments that come out about the finer details of the
event then. | will cancel the meeting for now and we will chat in July-August.

Stay safe and we hope to speak to you and the Rotary team in the near future!

Kind regards,
David”

We will hook up with the Australian Grand Prix Corporation in the middle of the
year to plan our club’s involvement in the November 2021 race week.

There will be more information forthcoming in our 2021-2022 Rotary Year.



